
  

 

GROWING KWAZULU-NATAL TOGETHER 

 

DIRECTORATE: 
   
                             Private Bag X9137, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200                                                                                        Communication and Publications 
 
                                       Anton Lembede Building, 247 Burger Street, Pietermaritzburg, 3201 
 
                             Tel: 033 341 4830      Fax: 033 341 0986    

 
 
02 May 2021 
 
 
Media Alert 
 
To all Media 
 
Attention: News Editors 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 
THE KWAZULU-NATAL DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION REDEPLOYS AND APPOINTS 
EDUCATORS. 

 
 

The KwaZulu-Natal Department of Education identified 961 surplus  educators through the 
process of Post Provision Norm (PPN). 700 of these educators had not moved to the identified 
schools.  
 
The Department had a meeting with the teacher unions on Friday, 30 April 2021 discussing the 
mechanism that will facilitate the movement of 700 surplus educators to their identified schools. 
This will ensure that schools are well staffed and there is stability . 
 
The Department has since the beginning of this year appointed 521 new educators through the 
HR Recruitment App.  
 
All redeployed and appointed educators are required to assume their duties  from Monday, 03 
May 2021 failure to do so actions will be taken. 
 
No school or school governing body is allowed to refuse redeployed or appointed educators.  
 
"We will continue to work tirelessly to ensure that there is an educator in front of our learners." 
Remarked the Head of Department Dr Nzama. 
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